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Week of August 30, 2021

Pine Hill CSA Newsletter
Welcome Back!

What's Happening On The Hill?

Wednesday September 1
e First Day of School, grades 1-5
e Kindergarten Orientation, 9:00 - 11:00 am
e CSA Ice Cream Social, 5:00 - 6:30 pm, Pine Hill front playground



Thursday September 2
e First Day of School for Kindergarten and Pre-School
e CSA Meeting, 7-8pm, Pine Hill School Cafeteria

Monday, September 6
e Labor Day-NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, September 7
e Rosh Hashanah - NO SCHOOL

Thursday, September 16
e Yom Kippur - NO SCHOOL

Sunday, September 19
e Pine Hill 5K, 8:30 am

Thursday, September 21
e Picture Day

Planning ahead? See what the weeks ahead look like on our CSA Calendar.

Welcome from the CSA Co-Presidents

It's hard to believe that the summer has come to an end. We hope you made the most of it after
all of the challenges last year, and are ready to enjoy the new school year!

The CSA is excited to welcome you back to what is going to be another great year at Pine Hill.
We are looking forward to resuming many of the fun events and educational programs we all
know and love, thanks to the generous donations and wonderful fundraisers in the past.

To stay up to date on all things CSA related as well as other important Pine Hill and community
information, watch for our weekly Pine Hill CSA Newsletter via email and visit our website,
www.pinehillschoolcsa.org. Please feel free to contact us with any questions, program
recommendations, or if you're interested in volunteering in any capacity! We look forward to
seeing you "on the Hill."

Kindly,

Monika Acharya and Peter Rovick
2021-2022 CSA Co-Presidents
President@pinehillschoolcsa.org



https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/events?view=calendar&month=08-2021
http://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/
mailto:President@pinehillschoolcsa.org

What You Need To Know

ICE CREAM SOCIAL

The Pine Hill CSA is happy to welcome all K-5 Pine Hill students for our Annual Ice-cream Social
on September 1st (our 1st day of school) from 5:00pm-6:30pm at the front playground. This
event is free of charge to Pine Hill students and families, and non-dairy treats will be available.
We hope you can join us and we look forward to welcoming everyone back!

PINE HILL 5K

J

Mark your calendars! The 10th annual Pine Hill 5K is on Sunday September 19, 2021 at 8:30 am.
The 5K run/walk is a fun, family and community event with all proceeds from the race benefiting
the children of the Pine Hill Elementary school’s enrichment programs. Sign up today!

LEARN MORE AND REGISTER

GEAR UP!

A new year, a new Pine Hill Promise Color for your child! Order your favorite Pine Hill Panther a
promise tee for their new grade and rock your Pine Hill pride.

Psssst... We've got merch for parents as well!
ORDER YOUR GEAR



https://pinehill5k.blog/register-here/
https://fyrethornspiritwear.com/pine-hill-elementary/

What's Happening In Our Community

We're a small town with a lot going on! Check this section for some highlights of upcoming
community events and see the Community section of the CSA website for a variety of links to
resources in Sherborn, from kids’ sports and activities, to information about Scout troops and
more!

A Note from your CSA Communications team

This first newsletter is sent via ASPEN to contact email addresses for each student. Please note
that sometimes work email addresses are blocked, so if you are talking with friends and they
mention they haven't received the CSA Newsletter, please have them contact us at the email
listed below. Likewise, if you change your email address, be sure to update it in the ASPEN
system for the school, but also send us an email with your new information. If you have
questions or suggestions about the newsletter, website, or other Pine Hill CSA communications,
please email communications@pinehillschoolcsa.org. We look forward to a great school year!



https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/community
mailto:communications@pinehillschoolcsa.org

